¢

Fred Sciliano
13 Ann Street

West Harrison, NY 10604
To: Town Of Harrison

1 Heineman Place

Harrison, NY 10528
I would like to inform you of my retirement from the Town/Village December 31, 2023,
it has been rewarding to have served the Town of Harrisson Residents for the past 16 years.

I still plan to be active, and will always be available.

Very truly yours,

Fred Sciliano




